
Comments on ISC Statutes 
 
1) International Unions and National Academies are two ways to represent the world 
scientific activity. They should have an equal weight in ISC decision taking. 
2) Please do not encourage fragmentation by admitting as members, sub Unions or sub 
Academies, at a time when we need to encourage integration of of all sciences for 
inter/trans disciplinary research. 
3) stimulate collaborative projects, sustainability oriented, between unions and academies 
(as it was the case at the time of ICSU) especially now that a decade of sciences for 
sustainable development 2024 - 2023 has been proclaimed by the UN General Assembly. 
 


